HOW TO HANDLE FEDERAL STIMULUS CHECK

Our GATI team has received many questions on how to handle the federal stimulus check being received by GA recipients.  After much research and consultation with township attorneys on the interpretation of the CARES Act and other laws, the consensus is that the stimulus money should not be considered as income or an asset, and as such would have no effect on a GA recipient’s eligibility for assistance.

We will continue to monitor this situation and will update you with any further information or recommendations as they become available.

If you have any general questions, please contact one of the below GATI instructors.  We also recommend you contact your township attorney with legal questions.
	
	Susan Curtiss, Supervisor, Esmen Township                815-674-9864
	Amy Victor, Supervisor, Manlius Township                 815-357-8813
	Deb Skillrud, Supervisor, City of Bloomington Twp.   309-828-2356  


